
SB 89 – Cosmetology Compact 
 
As the industry representative for the Interstate Cosmetology Compact, I full support the 
legislation, however, we oppose the amendment of 9/20/23.  These two issues – license 
mobility and hours of training are distinct and separate issues that should be resolved within a 
state as such. 


